
 

 

 

 

 

A happy school committed to excellence 
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                       4 March 2022  
 

We have enjoyed a lovely 

week of activities  

in school this week.  
The children enjoyed  

skipping on Tuesday  

and the World Book  
Day activities yesterday. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY   
We had a wonderful day yesterday sharing our 

love of books. Pupils enjoyed guessing which staff 

members were the ‘Masked Readers’ and enthusiastically took part in ‘Stop, 
Drop and Read’ throughout the day. The classroom doors have been decorated to 

replicate book covers and look amazing. Thanks to Mrs Stewart, one of our school 

governors, who had the tough task of helping to 

judge the winning door. Every door was a 
worthy winner but congratulations go to Elm 

Class who took the prize.  A huge thank you 

to all the children who took part in the 
‘Reading Rocks’ competition. The rocks look 

wonderful and the winners have been informed.  
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SCHOOL DINNNERS   Week beginning 7 March 2022 

       Monday       Tuesday     Wednesday     Thursday        Friday 
Chicken Korma & Rice 
Veg Pasta Bolognaise,  
Cauliflower Green Beans 
 

 
Pasta Bar 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Chocolate Crispy 

Macaroni Cheese 
Sweet & Sour  
Veg & Rice 
Broccoli & Sweetcorn 

 
Pasta Bar 
 
Ham Sandwich 
 
Fruit or Yoghurt 

Roast Chicken &  
Stuffing Roast Potatoes 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 
Cabbage & Carrots 

 
Pasta Bar 
 
Tuna Sandwich 
 
Banana & Custard 

 

Nacho Beef Bake 
Veg Bean Chilli & Rice 
Sweetcorn & Green 
Beans 

 
Pasta Bar 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Berry Sponge &  
Custard 

Harry Ramsdens 
Battered Fish 
Veggie Sausage Roll 
Chips, Peas &  

Sweetcorn 
 
Pasta Bar 
 
Egg Sandwich 
 
Lemon Drizzle Cake 

 

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION  I have received two nominations for the vacant Parent 

Governor position.  They are Ms Jennifer Ridsdale and Miss Bethany Taylor. 
Today you should receive an envelope which contains information about the two 

candidates and a ballot paper with instructions about how to vote. There is a ballot paper 

for every parent connected to the school. Ballot papers must be returned to school by 
4.00pm on Monday 14 March and the successful candidate will be announced on  

Friday 18 March.  

 
CROSS COUNTRY RUN  There will be a cross country running event at Scarborough 

Rugby Club on Thursday 10 March. This is open to any child in KS2. The races start 

at 4.00pm.  If your child is keen to run, they should collect a race number from me 
next week. 

  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday 10 March – Cross Country event at SRUFC 
Tuesday 22 March – Class photographs 

Thursday 7 April – Y6 parents meeting 

Friday 8 April – School closes for Easter. 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Jonathan Wanless 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


